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Michael Gebhart
New Assistant Organist and Choirmaster

It gives me great pleasure to announce a new addition to the Christ
Church Cathedral staff. Michael Gebhart, a graduate of the Jacobs
School of Music (Indiana University), comes to Christ Church
Cathedral from the Episcopal Church of All Saints, Indianapolis, IN,
where he has served as Organist and Choirmaster since May 2014.

The search process that yielded his nomination was shepherded
by the Canon for Music, Michael Velting, and the Senior Warden,
Scott Hoffman, according to guidelines set out by the Dean's office
last spring in consultation with the Vestry officers. Much
appreciation is due Dr. Velting and Scott Hoffman and all members
of the search committee (Melissa Rose, Michelle Fuqua, Joe Giles,
Jon Stanley, Julian Ledford) for their diligence, commitment, and
wisdom in bringing this search to a successful completion.

The Search Committee received just under 30 applications and
resumes for the position. Last month, finalists, after having submitted recordings of organ repertoire, hymn playing, and choral
conducting, visited Nashville to lead and accompany choir rehearsals and to interview with the Search Committee.

Michael will start his work at the Cathedral on Tuesday, September 8. Please begin praying today for his safe arrival and new
beginning in his ministry with the Cathedral community. Peace.

Dean Kimbrough

This email was sent to ptucker@christcathedral.org. To ensure that you continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address
book or safe list.

manage your preferences | opt out using TrueRemove®.

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

POWERED BY

o emma



https://t.e2ma.net/share/outbound/t/0c4jo/gxi1gb
https://t.e2ma.net/share/outbound/e/0c4jo/gxi1gb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/0c4jo/gxi1gb/sekbje
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1414085/1406594/71814786/?v=a
mailto:info@christcathedral.org
https://t.e2ma.net/share/outbound/f/0c4jo/gxi1gb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/0c4jo/gxi1gb/86kbje
https://t.e2ma.net/click/0c4jo/gxi1gb/cmjbje
https://t.e2ma.net/message/0c4jo/gxi1gb
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1414085/1406594.23973506/?v=a
http://www.myemma.com/powered-by-emma?utm_source=PoweredBy&utm_medium=Regular&utm_campaign=PoweredBy-Regular-1406594
https://t.e2ma.net/share/outbound/l/0c4jo/gxi1gb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/0c4jo/gxi1gb/wtibje
https://t.e2ma.net/optout/0c4jo/gxi1gb?r=aHR0cHM6Ly9hcHAuZTJtYS5uZXQvYXBwMi9hdWRpZW5jZS9vcHRfb3V0LzE0MTQwODUvMTQwNjU5NC83MTgxNDc4Ni8_dj1h

